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21st June 2023 
 
MAB Bureau  
1st Floor, Block C 
The Beachead 
No 10 Niblick Way 
Somerset West 
7130 
 
Attention:  Mr. Cornelius Fourie   Email: corne@mabureau.co.za 
 
Dear Mr. Fourie, 
 
RE:  CBA MEMBERSHIP – MAB BUREAU (PTY) 
 
Thank you for submitting an application on behalf of MAB Bureau for membership of the Credit 
Bureau Association (“CBA”).  
 
We are pleased to advise you that MAB Bureau has been duly approved as an Associate Member of 
the CBA. Kindly note that as a member of the CBA, you are bound by the provisions of the CBA 
Constitution, the Credit Information Industry Code of Conduct, the CBA POPIA Code of Conduct and 
any Policy Directives that may be issued from time to time by the CBA.  We attach these documents 
herewith; the Policy Directives can be found on the CBA’s website: www.cba.co.za  
 
You will be entitled to participate in our special legal forums around changes to legislation. You will 
also receive notification of the date and issues to be discussed before the meeting. 
 
We look forward to a long and fruitful association with MAB Bureau.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Alison Magrath  

CBA Executive Manager 


